
Remember that our next Saturday meeting is January 8.  It will start at 9:30 
a.m. in the Landrum Academic Center, room 110.  We’ll attend the Men’s  
Basketball game in the afternoon.  Pick up will be in the same place—parking 
lot E adjacent to Landrum at 3 p.m.  
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STUDENTS CREATED HAPPY HOLIDAYS FOR 

 LOCAL FAMILIES 

The Upward Bound staff thanks the students and their parents for their      

extraordinary generosity on Saturday, December 11.  We wish you the best    

during the Holidays.  Students went above and beyond to provide gifts to a 

number of young children in the northern Kentucky area.  That kindness and 

altruism are the meanings of this season.  Check out pictures of students 

wrapping gifts during the morning. 

In the afternoon, students competed in the Holiday Trivia bowl.  The top 

team was Isabella, Logan, Caydence, and Colin.  The runner-up team was 

Emy, Elizabeth, Kailey, and Jayden. 
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